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Granite Oaks Middle School
Parent Falcon Club

April Staff Appreciation

Please support our wonderful teachers and staff by contributing to the
Staff Appreciation Breakfast this Wednesday, April 20th:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044BAFAB229-staff1

Your support is greatly appreciated!

8th Grade Promotion Dance Meeting, Friday 4/22 at 8:30am
Calling all parents!  Wish you could see your 8th grader in action?  Want to get
involved in the 8th grade dance?  7th grade parents are welcome to get a jump
start for next year.  Join the 8th grade dance committee!  Only dance committee
members will be able to chaperone.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044BAFAB229-staff1


Lawn Sign sales ends this Wednesday, 4/20!

Order here: https://www.gomspfc.org/fundraising/8th-grade-promotion-signs
Questions? Email fundraiser@gomspfc.org

Thank You!

Volunteer in 2022-23

Join us to see what the PFC is all about!  You’ll be a part of a great group of parents who are making a difference for all
students and staff!  It’s a much appreciated and rewarding experience where you can get insight into your students' daily
school life and get to know staff.

Remember this isn’t your elementary school PTC!  It will take as much time as YOU want to contribute.  All positions are
open and job sharing is highly encouraged!

President
The President presides over PFC meetings and ensures compliance with the PFC Bylaws.

Vice President
The Vice President oversees all fund-raising and the sponsorship drive for the PFC as well as fills in for the President in
his/her absence.

Treasurer
The Treasurer is responsible for collecting and depositing all monies, issuing checks and tax receipts, communicating with
the tax preparer and reconciling the budget.  The Treasurer presents the budget at the monthly board meetings.

Secretary
The Secretary records minutes in adherence to the agenda and posts approved minutes.

Teacher Appreciation Coordinator
Coordinates monthly Teacher Appreciation Breakfasts/lunches as well as the donations for each event

You are welcome to attend our next meeting on Tuesday, April 19th at 8:30am and check us out.  RSVP with
graniteoakspfc@gmail.org.  Elections will be held in May, contact graniteoakspfc@gmail.org to find out more!
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